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Many of you are familiar with the work of St. Benedict’s in Milwaukee. For years, our Confirmation

Classes and their families, as well as members and friends, have helped serve the evening meal

on the 3rd Thursday of January and February. It has always been a meaningful and valuable

experience. We have an opportunity to ensure the third Thursday meal continues to come from

Ozaukee County. The long-time coordinator, JoAnn Pierringer, is stepping back from this

volunteer position and has asked if our church would be interested in continuing this outreach.

Can our church find a small group to coordinate this ongoing ministry? Have you been looking

for a way to put your faith into action? Would you like to learn more? On Tuesday evening, May

9, at 7:00, JoAnn will be here to answer questions and talk more about the program and her 20

years working with St. Ben’s. If we have individuals who are interested, we plan to accompany

JoAnn on May 18 to bring the meal to St. Ben’s and observe the process. Please contact Pastor

Scott if you are interested.

OPPORTUNITY TO COORDINATE MEALS TO ST. BEN'S EACH MONTH -
  LEARN MORE ON MAY 9 & 18

Tired of a Friday Night Fish Fry? Let's celebrate spring with a Friday Night Brat Fry, while

supporting the church! The Stewardship Team will be hosting a Brat Fry on Friday, May 19, from

3:00-7:00, outside of the Saukville Piggly Wiggly. The proceeds will once again go towards

church window repair loan payments. Please save the date and be on the lookout to sign up for

volunteer shifts and donations!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS - FRIDAY NIGHT BRAT FRY ON MAY 19

th


